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   ADMINISTRATION BUILDING     FEBRUARY 11, 2015 
 
Chairman Madden called the meeting to order at 12:05 pm. 

Trustees Justin Madden, Gary Gabram, and Jim Mueller were 

present. Also present was Fiscal Officer Chuck Walder. 

 

This was a special meeting to brainstorm long term ideas 

that could benefit the township in the future. 

 

Mr. Mueller suggested that the township hold a community 

event, such as a clam bake, to bring the residents closer 

together. Mr. Gabram agreed that a community event would be 

a good idea and the residents would benefit from knowing 

more of their community members.   

 

Assistant to the Trustees Melissa Palmer suggested community 

programs such as cultural events, movies night, art shows, 

and concerts. She also suggested a gathering place in the 

future to hold all of these events. Mrs. Palmer talked about 

looking into township properties and how we can improve 

them. For example creating storage, a community center, 

biking trails.  Mrs. Palmer also suggested that the township 

try to go more paperless within the township, for example 

all of the departmental reports becoming electronic and 

paperless.  

 

Mr. Walder recommended offering CPR and ALYCE training to 

residence. Mr. Walder also wants to keep up the improvements 

on the Town Hall, which is a historical treasure to the 

township.  

 

Mr. Madden agrees that the township will benefit from 

community events and activities. Mr. Madden suggested 

looking into the old fire station and what we could do with 

that building. Mr. Madden would like to see a central area 

where community members could go during a disaster. Mr. 

Madden indicated that a lot of these things are achievable.  

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Mr. Gabram made the motion to move into 

executive session.  Mr. Mueller seconded the motion and it 

passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting moved into executive session at 1:01 pm. 

 

Mr. Mueller made the motion to return into regular session. 

Mr. Gabram seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  

 

The meeting moved into regular session at 1:28 pm. 

 

Mr. Mueller made the motion to adjourn. Mr. Gabram seconded 

the motion and it passed unanimously. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:35 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

Justin Madden, Chairman   Charles Walder, Fiscal Officer 

          

Recorded by: J. Dorka 


